September 8, 2015
Dear Parent/Guardian:

I look forward to working with your son/daughter this school year.  It is my hope that we can work together to make this a smooth and successful year.

I have thoroughly reviewed the classroom expectations, work guidelines, and grading scale with your child.  I will keep your child updated as to his/her progress in the class.  I keep my grade book current and encourage the use of the Home Access Center.  In addition, I have a website, www.mrwapcalculus.weebly.com that I will post assignments and notes to.  In order for the discipline and work plans to be successful, I also need your help in going over these expectations with your child.  This will help to instill these ideas both at home and at school.  

Upon reviewing the plans with your child, please fill out and return the bottom portion of this letter by Monday, September 14th.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at school via phone or email.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation!

Sincerely, 

Nick Whiteley 

Phone: 263-0741 ext. 126
Email: nick.whiteley@madisonk12.us 
Please Detach and Return the Bottom Portion

Student Name: ______________________________________________

Your Name: _______________________________________________

Email Address (if you wish to be contacted via email)

___________________________________________

Phone Number: _____________________  Best time to contact:__________

Any other concerns or special instructions: __________________________

_____________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________
